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Sub:- Unwarranted proposal for transfer of employees from DHD Workshop
to M/s Siemens India for 9000 HP Project at DHD.

It has been brought to the notice of this Union that CWM-DHD is abruptly
directed number of employees working in DHD Workshop for training under the
private agency M/s. Siemens India Ltd. at 9000 HB Project at DHD on the pretext
that, they shall be transferred to the project on need base.

The above unwarranted initiative of CWM-DHD has lead to serious anxiety
and apprehension amongst the employees working in DHD Workshop that they will
be transferred unconditionally to 9000 HP Project under the private agency M/s.
Siemens India Ltd. It is matter of serious concern as regard to staff matters.

In this context it is submitted that to mitigate the resentment and
apprehension and in order to have a clarity on the matter, the administration
should have a detailed meeting with representatives of recognized Unions at DHD
Workshop which would yield a amicable solution on the matter and concern of
staff, although to avoid future hindrance on the out turn of Workshop as well as
staff matters.

You are therefore requested to advise CWM-DHD to have a joint meeting

with recognized unions and to have a detailed discussion on the related issues so
as to settle the matter amicably for the betterment of staff and system.
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